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In order to facilitate the processing of payments based on Konsulta data records 
that have been re-uploaded, please be advised that the deadline for submission 
of these data records using the HCI Portal or through your PhilHealth-certified 
Service Providers shall be extended until August 31, 2023. In cases where the 
Konsulta Package Providers (KPPs) completed their uploading of data records 
prior to deadline, they may generate the Statement of Accounts Payable (SAP) 
by clicking the SAP generator button found in the HCI Portal and submit the 
generated SAP to Local Health Insurance Offices (LHIOs) on or before September 
30, 2023.

If the KPP has no access to the HCI Portal, they may submit the complete XML 
file report and accomplish the Request for SAP Generation to the nearest LHIO 
on or before September 15, 2023.

Please be reminded that the SAP generated for CY 2021 and CY 2022 will only 
contain those successfully uploaded and system validated data prior to SAP 
generation.

For any question/clarifications, you may contact the PCB Team at (02) 8441-7444 
local 7575 or email at primarycare@philhealth.gov.ph

For information and guidance.
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